
  

5/6/2018 English Announcement 

 

.*We welcome everyone at this Church Gathering, especially those that are new. We pray that 
you will experience the hope, faith & love of Jesus Christ. Communication Cards can be 
dropped in the offering bag or in the back corner of the MPR on the way out in the silver box. 

2.*Memorial Day Picnic—Date: Monday, May 28th, 2018; Time: 10:30am – 3:00pm; Location: 
Picnic Shelter at North Cary Park, 1100 Norwell Blvd, Cary; Potluck Style – bring a dish or a 
dessert or beverage. Activities: Soccer: 11AM to 12PM, Lunch: 12PM to 1PM, Basketball: 1-
2PM, Volleyball courts reserved from 11AM to 12PM and 1PM to 2PM, hiking, playground, 
climbing boulder. For additional information contact: Ed Lam: big_ed_lam@yahoo.com 

3. Youth 30 Hour Famine Project Praise Report—Praise the Lord that we exceeded our goal 
of $3000.  We received $3,307.76 in donations this year.  Thank you so much to all who gave 
to this wonderful mission project.   

4. Please note that on May 13 lunch will not be served at church so that brothers and sisters 
can celebrate Mother’s Day. 

5. Church secretary, sister Peijium, will be on vacation from May 15 to June 21. She will work 
until May 14 and will return to the office on June 22. Sister Yan Liu will be the substitute 
secretary from May 1 to June 19. 

6.Pastor Albert Wai Kuen Chan will attend an interview for the position of Cantonese Pastor 
from May 18-May 20. His resume and testimonies are on the table  in the lobby. More details 
including the interview schedule will be shared when ready. 

7. Children Sunday school Teachers and helpers Conference—May 20 1:00-2:00pm at Room 
133-135. Teachers and helpers are welcome to attend. 

8. FPO(Faith Pledge Offering) is dedicated to use for our supported 19 Global Missionaries 
financially. FPO offering received up to date(04/22) is 14,390. If your Sunday offering is 
dedicated to FPO, please specify “FPO” in your Check. 

9.Heads Up: Enjoy your Memorial Day Weekend! There will be no AWANA, Youth Ministry, 
and Adults Small Groups on May 25.  

10.Church Council has a Communique for distribution.  Copies are on the table in the 
lobby.  This Communique Issue #1 pertains to verbal threats to Pastor Gary's contract renewal 
and also contains a guide on recording at church meetings. Please be aware of this policy.  

  

 
  

Youth Announcement 
1.*M-Fuge Training Starts Today - Sunday, May 6—All M-Fuge students and chaperones 

will need to attend our M-Fuge Training, scheduled for each Sunday from 1:00-2:00 p.m. in 
Room 158. 

2.*M-Fuge Chaperones Needed—We need 1 more Male Chaperone for this year's M-Fuge 
Youth Mission Trip to Greenville, SC (July 16-21).  If you can be a chaperone, contact Pastor 
Jerry at jmillerrc3@yahoo.com today. 

3.Youth Movie Night - This Friday, May 11—Join us for a special movie night on this Friday 
from 7:30-9:30 p.m. in the MPR.  We will be watching a new Christian movie, "The Case for 
Faith."   

4.Senior Banquet Tickets—Early-Bird ticket prices are available through to  day for $5 from 
Sarah He.  Prices will go up to $8 this week. Our Senior Banquet will be Saturday, June 2, from 
6:00-8:30 p.m.  See Sarah if you can help with the preparations for banquet. 

  
  



  

 

Children Announcement 

 

  

 

Upcoming Sermons 

5/13                                                          Pastor Gary 

5/20                                                         Pastor Gary 

1. RCCC 2018 VBS will be from July 30th - Aug 3rd. This year's theme is “Game On”.  Fee: $110(rising K to 6th) , $35 preschool. VBS student registration and volunteer sign up start today, we will have the sign up table in the lobby 
at 11am and 12:30pm. 

2.Children Ministry has immediately need for the following service - Sunday school teachers, AWANA group leaders, and AWANA parent helpers. If you can help, please contact Eva Zheng or Becky Xie, or send email to Children 
RCCC .  


